FENDALTON ROAD RECONSTRUCTION (CLYDE ROAD-WAIRARAPA TERRACE)

At the 25 July 2002 Council meeting a report from the Land Transport Subcommittee [copy attached)
which recommended the acceptance of a tender for the reconstruction of Fendalton Road was
considered.

The Council resolved:

“That the matter of whether to accept the conforming tender as recommended, or whether to
retender the contract, be referred back to the Land Transport Subcommittee for review and
decision as soon as practicable.”

The purpose of the meeting was to reconsider the tenders received in accordance with the above
resolution.

Prior to the meeting of the Subcommittee the opportunity had been taken to hold a briefing session for
Subcommittee members on the Transfund competitive pricing procedures weighted attribute method
for evaluating tenders and members expressed appreciation for this opportunity which had assisted
them in understanding the process involved.

After further discussion the Subcommittee resolved that the conforming tender of Works
Infrastructure for the sum of $3,027,913.87 be accepted.

(Note: Councillor Helen Broughton requested that her vote against the above resolution be recorded.)



